Narateen:
· There has been a Narateen Meeting in Palos Hills since 2014.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Around 2014, there was a pause on new Narateen Meetings in the US until the Guidelines and Procedures could be developed and approved.
· Janis A was the first Narateen person and developed guidelines in 2015
· Kathy S updated the Narateen Guidelines in 2018 and developed procedures for helping groups obtain background checks for all Narateen Facilitators.  A Narateen section was added to the website.
· In 2019 there were 2 new Narateen Groups added to the Region.  One in Pleasant Valley, MO and one in Danville, IL.  A guideline for Starting a New Narateen Meeting was added to the Narateen section of the website.



